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Søstrene Grene is hereby recalling: Microwave kiln for clay 

 

The product is being recalled due to a serious risk of electric shock when handling the product 

in a microwave oven. 

 

Anyone who has bought the microwave kiln for clay must stop using the product immediately 

and can therefore have the full price refunded or have it exchanged for an item of the same 

value by returning the product in a Søstrene Grene store.  

There is no need to bring a receipt. 

 

Søstrene Grene is extremely sorry for the inconvenience and works actively in every possible 

way to ensure that you can have confidence in Søstrene Grene's products. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this recall, please contact: contact.uk@sostrenegrene.com 
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